
  

  

_____________________   

Jerrold Nadler   

Member of Congre ss   

 

  

May 10, 2024  

The Honorable Tom Cole         The Honorable Rosa DeLauro  

Chairman              Ranking Member  

House Appropriations Committee        House Appropriations Committee 

Washington, DC 20515           Washington, DC 20515   

Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro:   

I am requesting funding for the Joan of Arc Playground Project in fiscal year 2025. The entity to 

receive funding for this project is New York City Public Schools, located at 52 Chambers Street, 

New York, NY 10007. The funding would be used to rehabilitate the play yard and park.   

 

The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds because rehabilitating this play yard and park 

will greatly benefit the surrounding community.  

The project has a federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized by 42 

U.S.C. 5305(a)(2) and 42 U.S.C. 5305(a)(4).  

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, nor does anyone in my immediate family.   

Sincerely,   

 


